
 

To: Learners, Parents, and Guardians  
From: Mr. Travis R. Lee, High School Principal 
Re: HAHS Keystone Exams and Calendar Reminders 
Date: December 4, 2020 
 
Good evening,  
 
This message is a reminder of the school calendar for next week, Monday 12/7 through Friday 12/11.  
 
Due to the Keystone Exams, ​Red Group​ learners are in person on ​12/7​ and ​Blue Group ​on ​12/11​.  ​Only learners 
that are taking the exams are to report to HAHS on their specific testing days​.  Learners not taking the exams will 
have​ independent learning days 12/8 -12/10​.  Letters to families were sent last week, and learners received 
emails this week, regarding which exams they will be taking and the testing locations.  
 
Please note the following updates regarding the Keystone Exams 

● If learners are quarantining due to Covid-19, they are not to report to school for the exams​.  Make-up 
exams will take place at a later date.  We have been given a time extension for the make-up window 

● Since the mailing of the Keystone letters, ​ ​the graduation requirement for the Keystone Exams has been 
delayed​ (and now applies to current sophomore class- Class of 2023, and younger learners).  ​Therefore, 
we hope that this alleviates any pressure for juniors testing in this regard, and that they can focus on 
working hard and doing your best! ​ This recent change will be taken into consideration for any future 
testing sessions (especially for juniors) during the spring 

 
HCCTC Updates 

● The HCCTC resumes classes beginning Monday, 12/7.  Learners should be attending the HCCTC each day 
unless they are scheduled to take a Keystone Exam.  The Keystone roster has been shared with the 
HCCTC, and learners taking the exams should notify their instructors 

● Learners may still utilize HAHS morning and afternoon bus runs,, and transportation to and from the 
HCCTC, as we have used throughout the year  

 
Thanks for your continued attention and support to your learners and to our school during this challenging year. 
Please stay safe and keep up the Bearcat Spirit!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Travis R. Lee 
HAHS Principal  
 
 
 
 
 

 


